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Dear parents and carers,  
 
Over the coming weeks, each year group will be hosting a “meet the teacher” session in their classroom 
where they will share with you valuable information about the coming year and it is an opportunity for you to 
ask questions. My aim is to attend all of them personally too if there were questions which parents wish to 
direct towards me. If there is anything specific you would like the teacher to cover, please let them know in 
advance.  
 
I thought it easiest for these to take place half an hour before collection time as most of you would be collecting 
children soon after and there would not be childcare issues as the children would remain in our care. If you 
have a baby or toddler not yet at school age, they are also welcome to attend with you.  
 
This is a first opportunity in a long time for parents to come into the school and hopefully it will be the first of 
many. To make it a warm and informal experience, teas/coffees and biscuits/cakes will be available. The 
session will last approximately 20/25 minutes and I really encourage as many of you as possible to come in 
and see where your children are learning on a daily basis.  
 
The dates and times will be shared by teachers on their dojo pages, but all the dates across the school are 
below.  
 
Nursery – Tuesday 21st September – 2:15pm 

Reception – Thursday 16th September – 2:45pm 

Year 1 – Thursday 23rd September – 2:45pm 

Year 2 – Monday 13th September – 2:45pm 

Year 3 – Wednesday 15th September – 2:45pm 

Year 4 – Tuesday 14th September – 2:45pm 

Year 5 – Wednesday 22nd September – 2:45pm 

Year 6 – Tuesday 14th September – 2:45pm 

 

I look forward to welcoming you all into school,  

 

Kind Regards 

Adam Gatrad 
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